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Are you aware of the 
forthcoming changes to 
apprenticeships?

Does the Apprenticeship 
Levy apply for my 
business?

Do you understand how 
the Levy will work & 
what tools are available 
to support you?

In spring 2017 the way the government funds 
apprenticeships in England is set to change. 
As a result some employers will be required 
to contribute to a new apprenticeship levy, 
and there will be changes to the funding for 
apprenticeship training for all employers.

You can find out more about the benefits 
apprenticeships can bring your organisation 
and the way they are being reformed by joining 
us for this interactive session at Petroc North 
Devon Campus on Wednesday 15 February 2017 
at 8.30am. Refreshments will be available.

If you would like more information please call 
our Apprenticeship team on 01271 852419.


